24th May, 1966.

Dear Sir,

I write with reference to the booking for the Anglo-Catalan Society lunch in September. You will remember we agreed that the President of the Society, Professor Arthur Terry, should consult with you about the menu and I have now spoken to Professor Terry about this. I should be grateful if you could do as you did last year and send him specimen menus; his address is: 42 Annadale Avenue, Belfast 7.

Yours faithfully,

The Manager, Martinez Restaurant, 25 Swallow St., W.1.